
 

 

Announcements for November 23 

 

 

 The CS department will have 6 job candidates interviewing for 2 positions during the last two weeks 

of classes.  If you are thinking of possibly majoring in CS you might be interested in who gets hired 

for these positions.  All of the candidates will be giving talks, which I’ll announce as far ahead of 

time as possible. Please come if you can.  Oberlin students are our best selling point. 

 I am hoping to hand back Exam 2 on Wednesday. 

 No lab this week.  No prelabs to grade!!! 

  

 


